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Carnegie Library Closure 
Carnegie Library in Ayr will be closed to the public between Monday 
25 and Thursday 28 June 2012 (inclusive) for internal improvement 
works. Alternative library facilities will be available at Forehill, Alloway 
and Prestwick libraries or online at www.south-ayrshire.gov.uk/
libraries. A drop box will also be positioned behind the front door 
of Carnegie Library, so borrowed items can be returned via the 
letterbox.

We apologise for any inconvenience 
caused.

Your new-look Carnegie Library will 
reopen at 9am on Friday 29 June 2012.


